

PUBLIC NOTICE OF A MEETING CANCELLATION

BOARD OF ETHICS

Tuesday, September 19, 2017
7:00 P.M.
Lorraine H. Morton Civic Center, 2100 Ridge Avenue, Room 2403

The meeting has been cancelled

The next regular meeting is scheduled for:

Tuesday, October 17, 2017 at 7:00 p.m.

Information about the Board of Ethics is available at: http://www.cityofevanston.org/government/boards-commissions/board-of-ethics/index.php. Questions can be directed to Michelle Masoncup at 847-866-2937.

The city is committed to ensuring accessibility for all citizens; If an accommodation is needed to participate in this meeting, please contact this Department 48 hours in advance so that arrangements can be made for the accommodation if possible.